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Welcome to the 8th edition of the Reading Newsletter.  Can you believe we are at the end of 
April already? 

April was especially nice as we had the Easter Holidays. We hope you all had a lovely time egg 
hunting, receiving eggs and eating all that delicious chocolate.  Easter is a time to have fun 

with family and friends and enjoy your time off, a time to unwind from school life and 
hopefully catch up with all those little things that you do not get to do whilst at school, I also 

hope you got chance to catch up on some reading too.  
We look forward to the upcoming month, we have three bank holidays in May as the King’s 

Coronation is on one of them, so that will be good to celebrate with King Charles, lots of 
parties and fun times to come.

BOOKS OF THE MONTH

Accelerated Reading Prizes
We have been overwhelmed with winners for the Wishing Jar, Vending Machine and Star 

prizes since the start of January and we have tried to catch up with everyone’s prizes but it 
has been really difficult especially in regards to the Star Prizes, Mrs McMullon is an extremely 

busy person and it is her that deals with the 
Ice-cream factory for Star Prize and hot chocolate and making cookies from the Wishing Jar so 

please bear with her, she will get round to all the winners at some point.  We have changed 
the report system when we count up the reading tallies now (it will be the last week of every 
term rather than the end of every month) so hopefully that will help control the prizes and 

when we can fit them all in. Also gives us chance to replenish the vending machine, it gets hit 
quite a bit!!  Thank you all for your patience whilst we catch up, your children are important 

to us and they will be awarded eventually.
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